
 
 

                                       
 
 
 

HCJS PTA  

No 28 Castle Street 

Castle Street 

Hereford 

HR1 2NW 

juniorpta@herefordcs.com 
 

9th May 2019 

 

FROM THE PTA: FOR PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN YEAR 6 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Re: Year 6 Leavers’ Book 

 

We’d like to thank all of you who have sent information and photographs needed to 

create the 2019 Leavers’ Book – your efforts have been much appreciated.  

 

The hard cover book has been professionally designed and consists of over 70 full 

colour, high quality pages. Every child has their own feature section, with many other 

pictures included from school trips, activities and events. The pictures and memories of 

your child and their friends’ school life will make a fantastic keepsake they can look back 

on in years to come.  

 

We will soon need to submit the final edit for publication to ensure it arrives before the 

end of term. Before we can do this we will need to confirm how many copies need to be 

printed. Once the order is submitted we cannot order extra copies. The cost per book is 

£18.00. 

 

Please return the slip below in an envelope marked ‘Leavers’ Book’, clearly stating your 

child’s name and the number of copies required, along with payment by Friday 24th 

May. Payment can be made by cheque or cash, with cheques made payable to HCJS 

PTA. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Stef Simmons, Helen Macklin and Emma Maxted 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Book Order Slip 

 

Child’s Name………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Form…………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Number of copies required………………………………………………….. 

 

Total £ enclosed…………………………………………………………………… 

 

Please return the slip and payment to the School Office by Friday 24th May. 
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